Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting

Cathlamet Public Library, 100 Main St.

Thursday, April 3, 2014 -12:45 pm 

Meeting called to order at 12:50pm.

· Attending were Board members, Diana Zimmerman and Stephanie Leitz, and Librarian Carol Blix. Ruby, Murray, Mary Bush and Chris Holmes were absent, so there was no quorum.
· March 6, 2014 board meeting minutes and March Vouchers accepted and signed by those present.
· Carol reported – E-rate application form 470 had been filed and our Request for Proposal sent out to all vendors who expressed interest. There was a lack of response to the RFP partly due to a confusion of vendors with Cascade Network’s pending Internet connection with the Community Center. Cascade Network will connect both the Library and Community Center using their own fiber optic line. Lease of NoaNet’s line was too expensive for Cascade Network. CNI could offer us cheaper rates for fiber optic Internet service and VoP phone than Century Link charged for phone and DSL Internet access. Their rates were also cheaper than the couple of vendor’s bids through e-rate when initial setup cost was included. Preschool parents voted on story time day and time for preschool children. Preschool story time will be held Thursdays at 2:15 starting next week.
Old Business:

· Choosing a board Chair discussion. Tabled until Diana and Mary can look at library trustee info.

· Outside signage for Columbia Street. Mike Mast could place library name and hours on front door. Discussion of outside sign tabled until more board members can attend. Someone needs to be tasked with working on outside sign. Inside signage needs. Carol needs to give Stephanie and Tiffany Niemeyer text for laminated signs.

· Fiber optic connection soon to be completed for a 10mb download/3mb upload through Cascade Network for $49/month and Voice over Protocol phone for $20/month more. 
New Business:
· Need for orientation for new board members. Tabled.

· Review of progress on Library’s strategic plan. Revisit later if there is time. Tabled.

· Security system – With new computers there will be more need for this. Tabled until next month.

· Next meeting date – Thursday, May 1st at 12:45 in the Library. 

Adjourned at 1:15pm.
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